
Our Ref: Bacton Tower 

The Chief Planning Officer 
London Borough of Camden 
Development Management  
Argyle Street, 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
 

By Recorded Delivery 

25/04/2016 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

PROPOSED MICROWAVE DISH INSTALLATION AT BACTON TOWER, HAVERSTOCK 
ROAD, LISMORE CIRCUS, LONDON, NW5 4PX  

The proposed planning application by New Line Networks LLC (“NLN”) is part of a 
microwave transmission link communications network. This application is being submitted as 
a full planning application pursuant to the Development Management Procedure Order 
(2015) and the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990, as the 
development is not being undertaken by a code systems operator. This application should 
be seen as part of a comprehensive scheme of telecommunications improvements. 

The application comprises: 
 
 Planning application form and certificates; 
 Planning drawings –A3_BCT, 100, 200, 300, 400 
 Prescribed fee - £385 
 Site Specific Supplementary Information; 
 Design and Access Statement;  
 Copy of Article 13 Notice as sent to the owner; and  
 ICNIRP declaration.  

 

The enclosed application is identified as the most suitable site option and design that 
balances operational and technical need with local planning policies and national planning 
policy guidance.  
 
Furthermore we would like to assist the council and would like to arrange a presentation or 
meeting with your officers and members to discuss the issues if appropriate. We are 
committed to maintaining a positive relationship with all Local Planning Authorities and we 
would be happy to provide any additional information in relation to this application.  
 
We look forward to receiving your acknowledgement and decision in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Martin Harris 
Acquisition Surveyor 
martin.harris@phacomms.com 
Tel: 01582 966 909 
(for and on behalf of NLN) 
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